
GOVERNMENT OF NATIONAL CAPITAL TERRITORY OF DELHI 

HEAD OUARTERS: DELHI FIRE SERVICE : NEW DELHI-110001 
No.F6/DFS/MS/GH/NDZ/ 2 7SG Dated:-1./.L/2022 

To, 
Sh. Vivek Shrivastav JGM/E& M, 
Delhi Metro Rail Corporation Ltd, 
Barakhamba Lane, New Delhi. 

Sub: Renewal of FSC (Fire Safety Certificate) in rlo Under Ground Metro Station 
Patel Chowk, New Delhi. 

Sir, 
This has reference to your e-mail dmrcfirewing@gmail.com dated 20/09/22, on the 

subject cited above. In this regard, it is to inform you that the site was inspected by the 
officers concerned of this department on 31.10.2022 in the presence of Sh. Vikas Bhardwaj 
& Sh. Ravinder and following shortcomings were observed: -

I. Hose reel not covering entire area, required to be extended in left out area. 

2. Detectors are not provided in some rooms. 

3. Electrical shafts/openings are not sealed horizontally /vertically at some places. 
4. Exit signages/ lift signages found inadequate. 

Hence, Fire Safety Certificate (FSC) cannot be issued at this stage due to above 
shortcomings. Therefore, you are requested to rectify the above shortcomings for further 
consideration in the matter. 

Yours faithfully, 

(S.K.Dua) 
Dy. Chief Fire Officer 

Delhi Fire Service 
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